Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Meeting Minutes

January 14, 2013 
President Dick Byrnes called the meeting to order at 3pm on January 14, 2013. He then led the group in the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance. 

School Resource Officer, Joe Faherty, a Citrus County Deputy addressed the audience. He spoke about The Shop with a Cop Program, of which he is the head. He also spoke about the job of a School Resource Officer.  Shop with a Cop was developed by Faherty and Wal-Mart. The program allows youngsters to buy Christmas presents for themselves and their families. The Citrus County School Resource Officer Program is a model for the entire USA.

Lt. Evan addressed the group next. He was just promoted from Sgt to Lt.; therefore, he will no longer be in charge of the Volunteer programs.  Deputy Andy McEwen will take over Lt. Evan’s position.  The Volunteer Appreciation luncheon will be at Rock Crusher Canyon. Only volunteers can attend. Be sure to RSVP.

Treasurer Roger Kessinger reported that we he had no debits to report. The new balance as of Dec 31, 2012 was $5,408.11.

The meeting was cut short as our meeting place was needed for another group.

The next meeting will be held at the Emergency Operations Center on February 11, 2013 at 3pm. Carpool if possible as parking is limited.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner 

Secretary
